From:_@TLTsoIicitors.com>

Sent: 01 October 2020 21:24

To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk>; Tobacco.Notifications
<Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>

Cc: @TLTsolicitors.com>

Subject: RE: Breach of Tobacco and Related Products Regulations 2016 - Japan Tobacco International
(JTI) [TLT-TLT.FID6701401]

Importance: High

Dear Martin,

Please find attached our formal letter of response for your kind attention.

Dear Martin,
Please find attached our formal letter of response for your kind attention.

As you will see and note, neither ourselves or our client can see on what possible basis PHE’s
decision making process has been put in abeyance. This is even more so in circumstances where we
are going to be out of the EU by the end of the year and UK regulators will need to reach an
independent decision regarding enforcement.

Kind Regards,

- London, Manchester, Bristol: +44 (0) 333 006-

Web: www tltsolicitors.com






